
Players Announcement for the Upcoming 

Season 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce the players who will represent us in the upcoming season. After 

rigorous evaluations and dedication shown during the tryouts, we have selected the following 

individuals: 

• John Doe - Forward 

• Jane Smith - Midfielder 

• Tom Brown - Defender 

• Susan Davis - Goalkeeper 

We are confident that with their skills and teamwork, we will have a successful season ahead. 

Please join us in congratulating them and show your support as we prepare for the first match! 

Best regards, 

The Coaching Staff 


